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Public Notice on Extension of Time to Make a Decision on  
the Proposed Timaru District Plan 

 
Schedule 1 Clause 10A of the Resource Management Act 1991 

 
Date of public notice: 17 October 2024 
 
The Minister for the Environment has granted Timaru District Council an 18 month 
extension of time to give a decision on the Proposed Timaru District Plan  (PTDP), under 
clause 10A Schedule 1 of the Resource management Act.  
 
This means that the decision date has been extended to 22 March 2026.  
 
The reasons for the Minister’s decision are: 

a. Timaru District Council has met the statutory requirements for an application 
under clause 10A, Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991. 

b. Timaru District Council has advised that an extension until 22 March 2026 is 
needed to complete the hearing of submissions and issues a decision on the 
PTDP.  

c. Granting an extension to Timaru District council for the PTDP until 22 March 
2026 will provide procedural certainty for the community and all parties in the 
remainder of the plan-change process.  

The Minister’s decision can be viewed on council website.  
 
More information  
 
Additional information on the Proposed District is available at 
www.timaru.govt.nz/pdp.  
 
Contact us  
 
If you have any questions about the PDP, please contact us at 03 687 7200 or 
pdp@timdc.govt.nz. 
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